
From: Marty Rehbein
To: Anita McNamara
Subject: FW: Glacial Lake Missoula Erratic
Date: Friday, December 28, 2018 1:52:33 PM
Attachments: GLM erratic location.PNG

FYI…
 
Marty Rehbein, CMC
Legislative Services Director/City Clerk
City of Missoula
435 Ryman
Missoula. MT  59802
mrehbein@ci.missoula.mt.us
406.552.6078
www.ci.missoula.mt.us/cityclerk 
 
From: Lynne Dickman <lrdickman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 1:22 PM
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: Glacial Lake Missoula Erratic
 
This was discovered in the Hillview area - possibly where new housing is proposed.  Please
consider saving the rock and an area around the rock, e.g., as a "green area."  An erratic is a
rock that has been "rafted" into location - not usually matching the surrounding rock type and
out of place.  
 
I'm vice-president of the Glacial Lake Missoula Chapter of the Ice Age Floods Institute. 
Please let me know if you'd like more information. 
 
406-728-5221
 
--
Lynne Dickman
530 Woodworth Ave
Missoula, MT 59801
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